Hardin County Board of Education

March 09, 2021 6:00 PM

Special Board Meeting - 65 W.A. Jenkins Rd, Elizabethtown, KY 42701

I. Call to Order  

Chairperson Charlie Wise called the meeting to order. The following members were present: Charlie Wise, Dawn Johnson, Ben Sego, Steve Bland, and Mark Casey. 

II. Approval of the Waiver Request for the State Board of Education on the Central Hardin High School renovation project  

Order #10888 - Motion Passed:  Approval of the waiver request for the State Board of Education on the Central Hardin High School renovation project passed with a motion by Mr. Steve Bland and a second by Mr. Ben Sego.  

Mr. Steve Bland           
Yes

Mr. Mark Casey            
Yes

Ms. Dawn Logsdon Johnson  Yes

Mr. Ben Sego              
Yes

Mr. Charlie Wise          
Yes

III. Information regarding increasing in-person instruction  

Superintendent Teresa Morgan shared with the board information for returning to school for five-day-a-week in-person instruction. We will follow the updated guidance of KDE. Parents will be asked to continue their daily screening of their child(ren) before school. Temperature checks will be administered to all who enter our buildings, and masks are required to be worn correctly and consistently except while eating. Mask breaks will be scheduled. Social distancing will continue to the the greatest extent possible under KDE guidance. Daily cleaning regiments will continue. 
Timeline
March 15 - Deadline for parents of elementary and middle school students to let their child's school know if they are making the change from OLA to in-person or from in-person to OLA.
March 17 - Non-Traditional Instruction Day (NTI) for all grade levels. NO IN-PERSON INSTRUCTION. No Google Meets on this day. This day will be used by staff to prepare classrooms, cafeterias, and hallways as well as allow transportation to maneuver routes and child nutrition to prepare for larger lunch sizes. 
March 19 - Deadline for parents of high school students to let their child's school know if they are making the change from OLA to in-person or from in-person to OLA.
March 22 - Elementary and middle school students return to five-day-a-week in-person instruction. This is the beginning of the last grading period for middle school students and one-week into the last grading period for elementary school students.
April 12 - High School students return to five-day-a-week in-person instruction. 

IV. Executive Session  

V. Adjourn  

Order #10889 - Motion Passed:  There being no further business, approval to adjourn the meeting passed with a motion by Mr. Ben Sego and a second by Ms. Dawn Logsdon Johnson.  

Mr. Steve Bland           
Yes

Mr. Mark Casey            
Yes

Ms. Dawn Logsdon Johnson  Yes

Mr. Ben Sego              
Yes

Mr. Charlie Wise          
Yes

_____________________________________

Chairperson

_____________________________________

Superintendent

